
Scott A. Stoll
Direct: 416.865.4703

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com

May 31, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Northgate Minerals Corporation
Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities – Response to 
Interrogatories
Board File No. EB-2010-0150

Attached are the responses of Northgate Minerals Corportion to the Interrogatories 
of Board Staff in Board Proceeding EB-2010-0150.  Hardcopies of the materials 
are being couriered to the Board’s offices.  This document has not been filed 
through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System (“RESS”).

We apologize for the delay and understand if other parties need an extra day to 
provide submissions.  

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Scott A. Stoll

SAS:cl
Attachment

cc: Intervenors


